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Welcome New City 
Administrator,    
Briana Parra! 

Welcome new City Adminis-

trator, Briana Parra! Briana 

began her role with the City 

in January and has been 

working diligently to get set-

tled in and serve the Com-

munity.  

 

Growing up in the mid-valley 

area, Briana shares the Com-

munity’s love for small town 

life. Prior to her position as 

City Administrator in Halsey, 

she served in an administra-

tive and project coordina-

tion role at the University of 

Oregon. She recently gradu-

ated with a master’s degree 

in public administration and 

a M.S. in special education. 

Disability advocacy is a per-

sonal passion of Briana’s, 

and in her spare time she 

teaches classes for adults 

experiencing disability. Out-

side of work, Briana enjoys 

gardening, hiking, fishing, 

and camping with family 

and friends.  

 

The City is excited to add Bri-

ana to the team and we en-

courage you to stop in and 

give her a warm welcome. 

Utility Assistance Funds through 

the Community Services   Con-

sortium (CSC) are once again 

available. Applications are  

available at regional    offices 

or online during specific time 

frames and can be turned in  or 

mailed to the   local CSC  Of-

fice at any point during the 

month. Please visit the 

CSC website or call 541-704-

7632 for further details. 

Join us at 10:00am on Saturday, April 13th at Halsey      

Memorial Park to support the library! Entry is $35 and all 

proceeds from this event will go towards our upcoming 

Summer Reading Program. Register online, at City Hall, 

or in the Library.  
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Utility Bill               
Assistance 

Scholarship            
Opportunity 

Sweet Home Sanitation has   

established a scholarship to 

recognize a Central Linn High 

School graduating senior who 

has demonstrated commit-

ment to excellence in the are-

as of leadership, community 

service, and academic 

achievement.  

Additionally, recipient should 

have a strong desire to obtain 

a college education to meet 

their personal goals.  

The scholarship award is 

$1,000. Application deadline is 

A p r i l  2 n d  .  V i s i t 

www.halseyor.gov for addi-

tional details.  

HALSEY HAPPENINGS 
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Upcoming Events 
CALENDAR 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

City Hall, 7 pm 
MARCH 

UTILITY SHUT OFFS 

For Past Due Accounts 

12 

19 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

City Hall, 7 pm 

MARCH 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

City Hall, 7 pm 
MARCH 

23 STORYTIME & CRAFT DAY 

Library, 12 pm 

UTILITY PAYMENTS DUE 

 
19 

MARCH 

25 
MARCH 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

City Hall, 7 pm 
MARCH 

29 RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

Community Center, 10am-3pm 

I would love to hear what you 

are planting this year. I puttered 

around with our raised bed gar-

dens the other day and am 

getting ready to plant my car-

rots and peppers. 

We have budget committee 

positions open. If you are inter-

ested stop by City Hall and ask 

about an application. It is in-

credibly enlightening. 

So what’s new and exciting 

with you all? I would love to 

hear. Shoot me an email at 

mayor@halseyor.gov and let 

me know. As always, I remain 

your Mayor, the City Council 

and I work for you. If you need 

anything let me know. Have a 

great March,    -Mayor Jerry 

Well hello there everyone! Wel-

come to March. As we all can 

see, rain is back after the cou-

ple gorgeous days we had. 

Have you noticed that the flow-

ers are starting to poke their 

heads up? Blooms inbound! 

Our new City Administrator has 

been settling in nicely and has 

been doing a wonderful job. If 

you have not had a chance to 

meet Briana, I heartily urge you 

to do so. She is wonderful. 

The Highway project is moving 

along. I hope you are enjoying 

seeing the progress as well. The 

annual Library 5k is coming up…

check out our Facebook page, 

the City website and at the Li-

brary to find out more.         

Have you started your gardens? 

Mayor’s Corner 

Do you understand how your 

tax dollars are spent? Would 

you like to have a voice in 

which priorities and projects 

get funded next year? This is 

your chance! The City is look-

ing for citizens that are willing 

to serve as volunteer Budget 

Committee Members. 

Budget Committee Members 

are appointed by the City 

Council and serve for a 3-

year term. Applications for 

the Budget Committee can 

be picked up at City Hall or 

found on the City website. 

Applications must be re-

ceived by Wednesday, 

March 6th to be appointed in 

time to serve for the coming 

budget season.  
 

Questions? Please contact 

City Hall at 541-369-2522 

Help Wanted! 


